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Tuesday 25th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very excited to be have ProStrike back to our school on Wednesday 12th March 2025! 

 

ProStrike provide a sponsored speed challenge, which involves a giant inflatable football goal 

with an integrated speed camera system.  When a pupil takes a shot at the goal, the speed is 

displayed on a digital screen. Each participant will receive a personalised certificate showing 

their top speed on the day of the event. (Children can try to beat the teachers’ and sports 

coaches’ scores!) 

 

We are raising money for a new football kit for our school team. The kit we currently have is 

mismatched and too small for some of our oldest children. The rest of the money raised will be 

put towards Sports Week so that we can book even more fantastic workshops and experiences 

for all children to take part in. 

 

Accompanying this letter, is a sponsorship form. The form and any money raised should be 

handed to your child’s class teacher in a sealed envelope on the day of the event. Sponsorship 

money can be given in cash or paid online as detailed on the form. There are prizes available for 

raising various amounts – see the sponsorship form for details. Pupils have been reminded that 

all funds raised should be from family/friends only and pupils are not to knock on doors or ask 

strangers to sponsor them. (Note that we receive 50% of all the money raised, and the 

remaining 50% is given to ProStrike to cover the costs associated with running the event, thus 

eliminating any financial risks for our school.)  

 

I hope you are as excited as me for the return of the speed challenge! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Carter 

PE Lead 
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